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Decoration Day 

Decoration Day is Sunday, May 11th. The Pleasant Grove 
Cemetery Annual meeting will be Saturday, May 10th, at  
5:00 PM in room 30 at the church. Please plan to attend  
We look forward to seeing our cemetery adorned in 
beautiful flowers to honor those gone before. 
Here are a few reminders as you decorate: 
Please secure large sprays to the top of headstones.  
When arrangements are blown off the headstones, we do 
not know where they belong. Please do not put metal 
ornaments on graves as they pose a danger to our 
mowers.  Metal ornaments are hard to see and damage a 
mower if it is caught by a blade.   The cemetery 
committee takes pride in maintaining our cemetery. 
Your donations make it possible to pay for mowing on a 
weekly basis which is now $400.00 each week. We 
appreciate every contribution.  You may mail your 
contributions to Pleasant Grove Cemetery Fund, 3736 
Tuckaleechee Pike, Maryville, TN 37804. Please make 
checks payable to Pleasant Grove Cemetery Fund. We 
will also provide donation boxes in the cemetery for your 
convenience. Thank you for your support.  For questions 
about the cemetery, contact Dan Blevens at 776-6035. 
 

Golf Tournament 
Get ready to tee off! Join us for our golf tournament on 
Saturday, May 10th, at 9:00 AM. A sign-up sheet is 
available on the table in the foyer hallway. 
 

Security Volunteers 
Sunday, May 4th    

1st Service & 
Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Andy Waters 
Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 
card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 



 
Message from Pastor 

We’d like to visit you! If you would like the pastor and 
his wife to visit you in your home one evening, please sign 
up in the foyer.  This list will be for a 30–45 minute visit 
and will not be for a meal.  Appointments will be made 
according to when you sign up.  We look forward to 
meeting with you.   
 

KIT GROUP OUTING 
The KIT club will visit the Farmer's Daughter restaurant 
on May 23rd. If you want to attend, please add your name 
to the signup sheet in the foyer hallway. Please sign up by 
May 18th so the restaurant knows how many are coming. 
The cost for the meal is $22 plus tip. They only take cash- 
no cards or checks. For questions, please speak with 
Nona. 
 

Vacation Bible School 2025 
Join us for an exciting week of fun, faith, and fellowship 
at Vacation Bible School! 
Each day will be filled with engaging Bible lessons, music, 
crafts, games, and more for kids of all ages.  
Date: June 2–5 
Time: Dinner at 5, 5:30-8:30 PM  
To top off the week, we’ll be having a pool party on June 
5th to celebrate all we’ve learned and the time we 
enjoyed together—don’t forget your swimsuit and towel! 
Everyone is welcome, so invite your friends and 
neighbors. We can’t wait to see you there! 
 

Graduation Recognition 
Graduate recognition will be held on May 18th during the 
second service (10:45 AM).  Please add the name of your 
high school senior, college, or vocational school graduate 
to the signup sheet in the foyer hallway.  We would love 
to have some pictures of your graduate.  Bring or send 
your photos to Trevis Gardner  
(pgbc.media@outlook.com). The deadline is Sunday, 
May 11th.  Thank you!  
 

 
Joshua Mission Update 

The Joshua Mission had a very successful outing on 
Sunday, delivering meals to our shut-in members! We 
are looking for volunteers for our next event on 
Saturday, May 3rd, when we will do physical work to help 
our shut-in partners. We will meet at the church at 11:00 
AM and lunch will be provided after we’ve completed 
our project. If you are interested in volunteering or have 
any questions, please contact Bill Livingston at (865) 387-
1235.  
 

Blitz Party 
We need everyone! Pizza will be provided following 
second service on  Sunday, June 1st. We will break into 
small groups, go into the community, and invite people to 
join us for our fun week at VBS!  
Please let Brittany Littleton (323-4771) know if you can 
attend the Blitz Party. 
 

Nursery Volunteers Needed 
We need YOU to help in our children’s ministry!  We 
need second service nursery/preschool volunteers on a 
rotating basis.  We also need full time help in our SS and 
Wednesday Night preschool ministry.  Please see Pastor 
Justin or Robin Morrell for more information.   
 

Wednesday Night Dinners 
May menu: 
May 7th: Buddy's Bar-B-Q (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
May 14th: Hamburgers (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
May 21st: Potluck (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
May 28th: Pizza (bring a side/dessert/drink) 
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 
      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 
Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 
Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 3:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

http://www.pgbctn.org/
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